HEALTH PROMOTING SCHOOLS

- Health Promoting Schools (HPS) kicked off our
Healthy Snack on March 12. Jill Hauber, a
Nutrition student, was here with great healthy
choice information and a snack. Once a week we
will provide a healthy mid-morning snack. HPS

will also have a lunch once a month, starting with
Baked Potato Bar on March 20™ for $3.00.

HPS Adult Ally Committee would appreciate
parent and community volunteers and or ideas.

Please contact: Dezi Diederichs, Deb Anderson,
Leanne Gruending, Brenda Kucherhan, Jennifer
Mason, Tyler Monday or Ann Nelson (Health
Nurse)




